
March 20, 2024

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Sebeka School District #820 is taking applications for the following position for the 2024-2025 
school year:

One (1) FTE K-12 Special Education Teacher 
Specifically High School - Multiple licensures preferred

This position is Open Until Filled.

Interested applicants should submit a letter of application, resume, credentials, and 
three (3) letters of recommendation to:

Superintendent David Kerkvliet
Sebeka Public School
P O Box 249
Sebeka, MN  56477

or email to ddykhoff@g.sebeka.k12.mn.us
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